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Arlene Dunbar

From: Kevin Abercrombie
Sent: 15 January 2016 10:34
To: Arlene Dunbar
Cc: Charities President Kevin Massie
Subject: RE: Torcher Parade - 2016

Hi Arlene

As yet we haven’t received any confirmation as to when it will be held – we’re waiting for Aberdeen University to
confirm that Tullos can accommodate the traffic management as the revised date falls within their winter
maintenance window and resources are limited.

Regards

Kevin

From: Arlene Dunbar
Sent: 15 January 2016 10:21
To: Kevin Abercrombie
Cc: Steven Davidson; Colin Thomson
Subject: Torcher Parade - 2016

Kevin,

I don’t appear to have received a response to the notification for the Torcher Parade. Can you please forward one
as soon as possible.

Thanks

Arlene
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